## United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2105

OFFICIAL BUSINESS



July 2020

Dear Kaitlyn,

Congratulations on your participation in the 2020 National Youth Orchestra!

Performance arts make a positive impact on our communities and on the lives of people around the world. Your impressive talent and passion for music are gifts to us all. I commend you on your hard work and wish you the best on all your future endeavors.

I look forward to celebrating your continued accomplishments in the years to come. Keep persisting!

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Warren United States Senator